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Canadjan Union of Public Employees
. / Syndicat canadien de la function

publique

BRITISH COLUMBIA REGIONAL OFFICE .
4340 Canada Way, Suite 500, Burnaby, BC V5G 4T3 Tel: (604) 2911240 Fax: (604) 291-1194 / cupe.ca / scfp.ca

January 27, 2017

VIA FAX AND MAIL: [

Dear IR

| am writing this letter seeking information under the provisions of the BC Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act.

| seek the following information:

The total number of CUPE employees in your district for each year from 2006 to the present?
How many Educational Assistant (EA) FTEs has the district employed each year since 20067
How many CUPE EA FTEs has the district employed since 20067

What is the average wait-time for a psychoeducational assessment in your district?

Has the average wait-time for a psychoeducational assessment in your district increased or
decreased over the past 8 years?

How many psychoeducational assessments has your district conducted each year since 2007?

How many students in your district have IEPs as a result of privately conducted
psychoeducational assessments?

Do you have EAs that are trained in and provide Applied Behavior Analysis (ABA) or Intensive
Behavioural Intervention (IB1)? If yes, how many?

How many custodians represented by CUPE does your district employ currently? How many in
each year since 20067

Has there been a workload increase for custodians in your district since 20067

Does your district provide bus services for students travelling 10 and from school? If no, were -
these services provided by the district in the past?

If your district provides bus services for students, has there been a reduction in bus services
compared to previous years?
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Are bus services provided by staff represented by CUPE? If yes, how many each year
since 20067

Are bus services provided by non-union employees?

Have bus services that were previously provided by unionized staff been contracted out to
a non-union empioyer? -

Do parents in your District pay for bus services? If yes, what is the cost of these services
each year since 2010?

Does the District employ CUPE bus mechanics and CUPE bus maintenance staff? If yes,
how many in each year from 2006 to the present?

| would like to receive this information in electronic format and | request that any material
generated by this request, that is not subject to extensions of time be released to me within
the original time frame of this request and not held back until all material is releasable.

Please contact me at 778-323-0491 or eblackwood@cupe.ca if you have any questions
about this request.

Thank you,

M”ﬁ"‘lﬁaw@ ]

Elizabeth Blackwood
CUPE National Representative
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